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MAJ Rynders:

Per your letter dated April 6, 2005, the item on the next page is a deficiency which requires your
response.  Please respond to this fax no later than close of business Thursday, May 26, 2005. 
Our fax number is (817) 860-8263.  Please note that I will be out of the office Monday, May
16, 2005, returning to the office on the afternoon of Friday, May 20, 2005.  If you have any
questions regarding this fax, please call me at 817-860-8132, upon my return to the office.
When responding to this fax, please include the license, docket and control numbers located at
the top of this page.

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance in expediting this matter.

                  /RA/
Jacqueline D. Cook
Senior Health Physicist
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1. Please submit a completed Radiation Safety Officer (RSO) Delegation of Authority for
the proposed RSO, CPT Harry Stewart, Jr.   Please note that a model RSO Delegation
of Authority can be found in Appendix I of NUREG-1556, Vol. 9, Program Specific
Guidance about Medical Use Licenses.  (Please see the following link for NUREG-1556,
Vol. 9:  http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/nuregs/staff/sr1556/v9/).

From your letter dated April 6, 2005, it is our understanding that the effective date of the
change in RSO will be July 5, 2005.  Please notify this office immediately if your
understanding of this is different from ours.


